
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 24, 2023 

 

On October 17, 2023 at about 3pm, Kenosha Police Department officers were assisting investigators 

with the Green Bay Police Department with a missing person case.  Green Bay Police believed that the 

missing person, Christopher Belanger, 41, of Green Bay, was located in the City of Kenosha.  With 

information provided by the Green Bay investigators, Kenosha Police Department officers located the 

remains of person in a wooded area west of the 7600 block of 60th Ave.  The remains were ultimately 

confirmed to be that of Christopher Belanger.   

The Kenosha Police Department in coordination with the Kenosha County Medical Examiners office is 

investigating the cause and manner of death.  There were no obvious signs of trauma to the body. 

Anyone with information regarding this case is asked to contact the Kenosha Police Department 

Detective Bureau at 262-605-5203 or the Kenosha Area Crime Stoppers at 262-656-7333.  This 

case is active and ongoing, there are no further details at this time. 
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